



SUMMER NEWSLETTER

Learning Opportunities Ringwould

July 2019

Another Fantastic Year For Students and Staff

The summer has, as always, been full of coursework, exams and outdoor fun.

This term we have hosted a forest school day with students helping young people from other schools learn basic forest school skills.

Students have also been soaring over Kent in gliders, learning about history by walking WW1 trails and visiting Dover Castle and investigating the coastal environment when visiting number of local beaches and cliffs.

A number of new students have joined us

We are in the process of setting up a Friends of Learning Opportunities group to support further development of the school. If you would like to be involved. please contact Simon.

this term and we are incredibly pleased with the way they have been welcomed and at how quickly they have settled in.

We have had lots of visitors to the school this term and it has been a pleasure to show them around the school and always see happy staff and students willing to chat about what they are learning.

Alongside more new student starters we will be welcoming new staff in September who will be joining the team to replace two members

of staff who will be sorely missed. Jane has been involved with the school for 18 years and we wish her all the best for her new adventures in Wiltshire. Sarah is also moving on to a new challenge and we are thankful for her efforts over the past 15 months, she has provided great support to all members of the school community.

At the end of term we will also be saying goodbye to a number of students who are moving on to college. They have all worked hard this year to complete transitions into college and complete the

necessary work to be accepted onto courses. This is a big step for any student but we proud of their efforts and the fact that they are now ready for the next stage of their education.

another academic year draws to a close, it is time to say a big thank you to everyone who is involved in helping students achieve the best possible outcomes. I am sure next year will present us all with new challenges to face and by working together we can have another great year.

Have a Safe Summer Holiday

INTERNET SAFETY

Please contact the school if you have any concerns, particularly with regard to parental controls or online Advice. Help., Report

interactions CLICK CEOP summer Advice Help Report over the break.

If you have any comments, questions, suggestions or ideas please contact the school by phone on 01304 381906 or email

simong@learningopps.org



LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES



SUMMER FAIR

A MASSIVE THANK YOU TO ALL PARENTS AND CARERS WHO ATTENDED AND HELPED RAISE A STAGGERING £686.

THIS MONEY WILL BE SHARED BETWEEN THE THREE CHARITIES SELECTED BY STUDENTS FOR US TO SUPPORT THIS YEAR.







STUDENTS WILL CHOOSE NEW CHARITIES FOR NEXT YEAR SO PLEASE COME ALONG AND HELP US RAISE EVEN MORE FOR GOOD CAUSES.

INSET DAY Monday 2nd September – Students return to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2019.

Please ensure students return in full uniform for the start of the new term. If you have any questions regarding what is acceptable, please contact the school, simong@learningopps.org.

A reminder that jewellery should not be worn, with the exception of plain studs for ear piercings.